

Dear offer holder,

Congratulations on your offer to study with us here in the Department of Sociology at LSE! We are very much looking forward to welcoming you into our student community, and to a new cohort of MSc students starting in September 2024!

As an offer holder, you can expect to receive regular communication from both LSE and the Department. Starting from February 2024, the Department will share a monthly newsletter, providing important and exciting information about your programme, available courses, our Welcome schedule, and much more. Please ensure your contact details are correct to ensure you receive our newsletters! In the meantime, stay connected with the Department and visit our offer holders webpage here.

We know you may already have questions, and may have some decisions to make. You can find some useful information about LSE and what to do next here, as well as guidance on who to contact if you have specific questions about your offer or related processes. At this stage, we recommend you first contact the Graduate Admissions team if you have questions about your offer, any conditions you may have to meet and language requirements.

If you have questions relating to the Department of Sociology or specific to your programme, you can always contact us, and we'll be happy to help you.

With warm wishes,

MSc Programmes Team, Department of Sociology The London School of Economics and Political Science Houghton Street, London WC2A 2AE e: sociology.msc@lse.ac.uk













